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Dear Skaneateles family, 
 
This morning we were contacted by the Onondaga County Health Department and informed that a high school student 
tested positive for COVID-19 and has been placed on mandatory quarantine.  At this time, we understand contact to be 
limited in that the student has not been present in school.  This message is intended to be informational only and we 
expect no disruption to operations district-wide. 
 
Thank you for all you are doing to keep your family and our community safe as we continue to navigate these 
challenges. 
 
Stronger together, 

 
 
Eric Knuth  
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


